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Pupils of the 
week 

Everyone is a pupil 

of the week this 

week!  

You have all been 

absolutely amazing 

throughout these 

very strange times 

and we feel so 

very proud of each 

and every one of 

you! 

Well done! 

Home                     

discussion    

question                  

Stan asked…

What have you 

enjoyed most 

about school 

this year and 

why? 

 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

  

What a year we have had! In September, we had no idea what lay in store for us and the      

resilience and creativity we would need in order to make the year a success. However, this is 

exactly what we have done. We have worked together to ensure that children have continued to 

learn throughout lockdown and that those of Key Workers have been able to come to school, 

enabling their parents to carry out the jobs that have been vital in keeping our community safe.  

I always feel proud of the Roseberry family, but I have never felt as proud as I do today.         

Reflecting upon what we have achieved this year, I feel blessed to work with such an amazing 

group of dedicated, compassionate and caring professionals. I feel privileged to know the                

children and parents of our school family and cannot wait until we are together again. Be safe.  

Our Act of Kindness award for this week goes to Magda. She has been displaying 

messages of kindness, hope and positivity in the window of her house, lifting her 

neighbours’ spirits. What a superstar! 

Reuniting our school family in September!                                                                                    

As you know, our school will reopen for everyone on 8th September. I am so very excited that we 

will all be together again! A detailed plan has been written in order to keep everyone safe. This 

plan, along with a risk assessment, has been submitted to the Enquire Learning Trust trustees. 

From this, I have taken the main points that parents need to be aware of, and shared them on my 

blog page on www.roseberryacademy.org. Please ensure that you have read this in preparation 

for September so that you know what time to bring/collect your child, what they need to bring and 

what will be expected of you and them. Let’s work together to keep our school family safe! 

Farewell, Mrs Hore!                                                                                                          

Today we said farewell to Mrs Hore. She has been a valued member of the Roseberry family 

since 1986! She has looked after hundreds of children in her role as Midday Supervisory       

Assistant, helping children to play together in harmony, wiping scuffed knees and making sure 

children have their lunch on time! She has also been our Relief Caretaker for many years,    

making sure our school is safe and secure and available for lettings. We wish her well for her       

retirement and hope she enjoys having time with her family.                                                               

Three cheers for the fabulous Mrs Hore! 

Thank you!                                                                                                                   

On behalf of all of the Roseberry staff, I would like to say a HUGE thank you for the kind words, cards and 

gifts we have received.                                                                                                      

It’s lovely to feel appreciated, especially at a time like this where everyone has had to work even harder 

than usual in difficult circumstances.                                                                                       

Your generosity and thought has meant a lot to us all.  
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

Coronavirus 
If you are worried about Coronavirus, or need further information, please call 0800 0468687                       

or visit https://111.nhs.uk 

Times Tables Rockstars  

HUGE congratulations to everyone who has 

tried their best on Times Tables Rockstars 

this year. You have been awesome! 

 

 

Celebrating fabulous learning 
through blogs!                                                                        

If you fancy seeing some amazing 
work, visit our class blog pages 

at:                     
www.roseberryacademy.org 

A magical scavenger hunt!                                                                                                    

Thank you to Mr Murton, for donating beautifully carved magic wands to the Year Six leavers 

who have been in school since returning in June. The children thoroughly enjoyed searching for 

these outdoors during their scavenger hunt. It’s great that children have benefitted from his     

creativity and generosity! 

If your child has Special Educational Needs or a Disability, our SENDCo, Miss Burley, will be in 

touch with you in September to discuss your child and the support they will receive to enable 

them to thrive. 

Mrs Maylard’s online clothing store!                                                                                                     

If you need school clothing, please email Mrs Maylard on 

v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org to arrange collection of good quality, 

used, uniform.                                                                                                               

Items are not priced, however if you wish to give to a donation to our 

school fund via ParentPay, this will be gratefully received!  

Teams will be muted over the summer, as staff will not be on hand to monitor what is   

posted. From September, we will continue to use Teams to share information, hold       

parents’ meetings and issue homework. If you cannot access Teams, please contact 

your child’s new teacher as soon as we start back in September. Thank you. 

Celebrating in style!                                                                                                        

It was lovely for children to experience their Year Six leavers’ assembly today, and for children 

and adults at home to join us via Teams. The event was recorded and is on Mrs Davies’/Mrs   

Davis’ and Mrs Murton’s Teams channels.                                                                                                  

On behalf of the Roseberry family, I would like to offer huge congratulations to each and every 

one of our Year Six children. Your achievements were recognised and celebrated by us all today 

and we felt very proud of you, indeed! Good luck for the future - be happy! 


